EVESHAM TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT



Marlton Middle School 150 Tomlinson Mill Road Marlton, NJ 08053 (856) 988-0684 Fax (856) 988-9327

8th Grade Blue House Team Supply Requests for the 2022-2023 School Year

Dear Parent or Guardian:

The general supplies required for <u>ALL</u> classes are: Post-it notes (any size), lined loose leaf paper, No. 2 pencils, blue or black pens, colored pencils, a red pen, highlighters, ear buds and three boxes of tissues. Students should have these materials with them at all times throughout the year.

The general supplies requested for <u>ALL</u> classes are: **1- pump hand sanitizer, disinfectant wipes and an additional pair of ear buds** to their homeroom teachers

SS/Science: Glue sticks and one 2 inch 3-ring binder with 5 to 8 tab dividers. This binder will be used for both subjects

<u>Math</u>: One 1 1/2 inch binder, loose leaf paper, tab dividers, pencils, Casio FX MS Plus Calculator, and a one pocket folder. Additional supplies may be added in September depending on the teacher

<u>Algebra/Geometry</u>: One notebook per subject, one pocket folder per subject, graph paper, Casio FX 300MS Plus Calculator, rulers, erasers

Language Arts: One pocket folder, a pack of post-it notes, and pack of 3 x 5 index cards. Additional supplies may be added in September depending on the teacher

Spanish Full Year: One 1 1/2" binder, set of 5 index dividers, loose leaf paper, 4 dry erase markers

Spanish Quint: One 1/2" binder, loose leaf paper

<u>Health</u>: A pocket folder, composition notebook

* The **MMS agenda book** is provided to your student on the first day of class. We expect them to rely upon it each day.

<u>Reminder:</u> Students who plan to try out for any sport <u>must have a physical</u>. FALL SPORT physicals MUST be turned in on or <u>before the first day of school</u>. For more information and deadlines, please go to District website (www.evesham.k12.nj.us) \rightarrow MMS \rightarrow Activities \rightarrow Athletic forms

We are hopeful to use student lockers this year. It would be helpful if students practiced opening a "master lock" combination over the summer to sharpen their lock opening skills as they did not get a chance to learn this the last two years.

MAIN OFFICE

PrincipalGary S. Hoffman

Secretary Cherisse Walton Ext. 8501

BLUE HOUSE

Vice-Principal Joseph Donnelly

Secretary Ext. 8509

Guidance Ext. 8511

YELLOW HOUSE

Vice-Principal Joy Williams

Secretary Ext. 8512

Guidance Ext. 8514

Thank you, Blue House Eighth Grade Team